THE COMMITTEE ON

555 FRANKLIN STREET
HUMAN RIGHTS ' SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94102
OF THE STATE BAR OF CALIFORNIA ‘ TELEPHONE (415) 561-8220

}{”¢f7/ﬂMMAi February 14, 1983

ear Committee Member:

Re: Your bill assignment
<P 7 7

As many of you already know the next meeting of
the Human Rights Committee will take place on March 19, 1983
at the LAX Hyatt. Mary Vail will be sending you a meeting
notice and agenda in the near future.

So far we have 26 new bills tc discuss at our
meeting. The above referenced bill(s) has been assigned to
you for review. Please make certain that you submit either
a written or oral report to Gary Bostwick or me if you are
unable to attend the meeting.

While you are reviewing the bill(s) assigned to
you, 'you may find it helpful to glance at the committee
meeting minutes to see if anyone else on the committee
already has some knowledge on the subject, and to see
whether there is a related bill. Alsc please remember to
get up to date informatjon about the status of the bkl ss
before coming to the meeting.

Each of you should be receiving SB 123, the budget
bill, from the State Bar lobbyist's office. The bill has
not been assigned to anyone for review, but I would like
each of you to glance through it to see if you notice the
elimination or reduction of any program which involves human
rights.

I know that we are asking alot of each of you.

Thank ydu for your hard work. Please give me a call ol Sl
can help you with anything.

Regar s[

C/‘/\/

ELLYN S. LEVINSCHN
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